
From: Lisa Jevens   
Sent: Sunday, April 01, 2018 7:47 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: No Marijuana Dispensary at 1202 Packard 

 

Dear Planning Commission, 

I want you to know that I and my husband, Dr. Dan Berland, are opposed to the city granting a 

special exception use permit to the developer of a medical marijuana dispensary at 1202 Packard. 

  

Along with many of our neighbors, we believe that: 

1. This location is too close to Burns Park Elementary 

2. There are already two dispensaries within 1.2 miles of this site 

3. This is not the type of business our neighborhood needs nor wants.  

4. There are already too many of these in Ann Arbor now--far too many for a population of our 

size.  

   

Knowing that these businesses are controversial anyway, and that most "prescribing" doctors are 

opportunists looking to make a buck without knowing or caring for their "patients" at all, we are 

opposed to this taking over our town. We don't want to look at this every time we leave the 

neighborhood or shop at Argus Farm Market. These businesses have already proven to attract 

crime, which we also do not need. 

  

Please DO NOT GRANT the permit for this unnecessary business. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Lisa Jevens & Dan Berland 
 

 

ph. 773.816.7926 

 

LisaJevens.com 

LinkedIn 
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